
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IN TERMS OF SECTION 33 OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT: MUNICIPAL FINANCE 

MANAGEMENT ACT, 2003 (ACT 56 OF 2003)  

 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 33 of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management 

Act, 2003 (Act 56 of 2003) that Garden Route District Municipality intends entering into a long-term 

Service Level Agreement with the Service Provider, Khabokedi Waste Management (Pty) Ltd, for the 

operation and maintenance of the new Regional Waste Management Facility for the Garden Route 

District Municipality for a period of ten (10) years for Tender GRDM/19/23-24. 

Notice is hereby further given in terms of Section 21 and 21A of the Local Government: Municipal 

Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 nof 2000) that the local community and affected parties are invited to submit 

comments or representations on the draft Service Level Agreement. Any objections, comments or 

representations regarding the Municipality’s intention and agreement must be submitted in a sealed 

envelope clearly endorsed “SECTION 33 COMMENTS ON NOTICE OF LONG-TERM AGREEMENT” and be 

physically submitted at the Garden Route District Municipality Reception located at 54 York Street, 

George; or alternatively e-mailed to johang@gardenroute.gov.za, on/or before 30 September 2024 at 

12h00. 

 

A copy of the draft agreement, together with an information statement summarising the Municipality’s 

obligations in terms of the proposed contract is available for inspection during office hours at Garden 

Route District Municipality’s head and satellite offices. The physical addresses of the various offices can 

be obtained from the following link on the Municipality’s website: 

https://www.gardenroute.gov.za/contact-us/. 

 

The information statement and draft Service Level Agreement will also be available on the Municipality’s 

website; www.gardenroute.gov.za. 

 

Persons who are physically disabled or unable to write but need to participate in the process may 

present themselves during office hours at the offices of the Municipality listed above where a staff 

member will assist them to transcribe the relevant comments or representations. 

 

This notice in published in English and will be made available free of charge, in Afrikaans or Xhosa upon 

request. 

 

Hierdie kennisgewing word gepubliseer in Engels en sal gratis op aanvraag beskikbaar gemaak word 

in Afrikaans en Xhosa.  

 

Esi saziso sipapashwe ngesiNgesi kwaye sifumaneka ngesisa, ngolwimi Iwe-Afrikaans okanye isiXhosa 

xa kukho isicelo eso.  

 

For any information about the above, please contact Mr. Johan Gie via e-mail: 

johang@gardenroute.gov.za or at telephone number 044 693 0006.  

 

 

MG Stratu 

Municipal Manager 

Closing date: 30 September 2024         Notice number: 82/2024 
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